
Little Milton Parish Council 

 

 

The Parish Council are deeply saddened to hear the news of the death 

of Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II.  For those in the parish who wish 

to pay their respect, the church in Little Milton is open and is co-

ordinating a Book of Condolence for those who wish to make an 

entry.  An online book of condolence is also available on the Royal 

Family’s site at https://www.royal.uk/. 

 

Civic meetings, including Parish Council meetings, will be postponed 

until after the State funeral.  The postponed date for the September 

Little Milton Parish Council meeting will be published in due course.   

 

https://www.royal.uk/

